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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Well, Field Day is over for another year.  The Wood County Emergency

Communications group started setting things up on Wednesday afternoon by putting

together one of their 24 foot by 40 foot canopies.  After the canopy was up, a

hard thunderstorm came along.  The legs weren't attached yet to the canopy

before the storm hit, so the wind lifted one side of the canopy, and the legs

dropped off.  We got the canopy back up, and the legs attached.  When the second

storm hit about an hour later the canopy survived, the wind just blew a couple

tables over.  On Thursday the 12 volts power strips, batteries, and solar panels

were put into operation.  On Friday the antennas, and radio stations were

installed.  On Saturday morning several Amateurs Radio operators provided the

race safety communications for the Chic-Fil-A Road Run that started at 8:00 am.

By 11:00 am the race was over and everyone started back to the Field Day sites

to finish setting things up.  With plenty of sunlight, the solar panels were

able to give the batteries a good charge.  The charged batteries were able to

power all 9 computers, 7 radios, and LED lights until about 5:00 am this

morning.  Even at about 11.98 volts all of the radios were still working,

although the CW station was only putting out about 50 watts instead of 100, but

it was still operational.  We use Field Day as a training, learning, and for

Show-N-Tell.  We didn't set the world on fire with contacts, but some of the

Amateurs and non-Amateurs learned a lot.  If your group had any thing you would

like to pass on to others, let me know.

Mike Talkington, N8FWD, is still compiling a list of Packet Dipipeaters and

Nodes which he is hoping to put into a Packet Radio Page.  Now that Field Day is

over, and things are getting back to normal, I will try to get a list of as many

Packet Radio stations that I can find and get them to him.  If you know of any

stations, on any frequencies, try to get them to Mike.

There were 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Gene Roy, N8ER,

who's been participating in the net since May 1, 1993, has completed 1500 check-

ins, and will be receiving his certificate.  There were two new participates to

the net this week.  John Myers, AC8JA, from Colloden, WV, and Bob Marlow,

KC8RSJ, from Parkersburg, WV.  Bob came by the Wood County Emergency

Communications Field Day site and talked to us about having his Packet station

set up, and needed some information.  It looks like he figured it out and got

checked into the net.  I want to welcome, and hope, both operators continue to

check into the net each week and learn more about the DAREN system.
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